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PUBLIC QUESTIONS 

QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR SARAH MERRY
(DEPUTY LEADER AND CABINET MEMBER FOR EDUCATION, 
EMPLOYMENT & SKILLS)

PUBLIC QUESTION FROM BRONWEN DAVIES

Lleisiau Merched Cymru / Women’s Voices Wales are concerned 
that girls are avoiding using mixed sex toilets, to the detriment of 
their health, well-being and education. Does Cardiff Council know 
how many schools in Cardiff do not meet the statutory requirement 
for separate male and female toilets?


